
Recognize the dedicated individuals in your communities who devote their time and energy to serving 
on your locally elected school board during the 2024 South Dakota School Board Recognition Week. 

“School board members put forth a great deal of effort to ensure their students receive a great public 
education, their staff members have an excellent working environment and their community has a 
district to be proud of,” ASBSD Executive Director Dr. Douglas R. Wermedal said. 

South Dakota School Board Recognition Week is set for February 19-23, which may take place after 
some districts are scheduled to hold their monthly meeting, but we encourage your district to recognize 
school board members at your February school board meeting. 

“South Dakota School Board Recognition Week provides an opportunity for everyone to show our 
appreciation for the work of public school board members,” Wermedal said. 

ASBSD has provided a certificate recognizing each school board collectively for South Dakota School 
Board Recognition Week, but additional documents helping your district celebrate the week can be 
downloaded from ASBSD’s Documents page under the “Event Documents” header. 

If you have any questions, please contact Director of Communications Tyler Pickner 
at tpickner@asbsd.org. 

Thank you for your support in making South Dakota School Board Recognition Week a success. 
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